
THE FUTURE OF  
THE KETTLE:
WE NEED TO GROW

THE KETTLE CONTINUES TO STRIVE FOR BETTER 
MEANS TO SUPPORT PEOPLE WITH MENTAL ILLNESS 
TO LEAD HEALTHIER LIVES; ROOM TO HOUSE ALL OF 
OUR PROGRAMS ARE AT A PREMIUM. OUR CURRENT 
FACILITY HAS BEEN BEYOND CAPACITY SINCE 
OPENING ITS DOORS IN 2000 AND THERE IS CRITICAL 
NEED TO EXPAND AND REDEVELOP THE KETTLE.
   
There is a critical need:

THROUGH EXPANSION WE WILL BE 
ABLE TO SERVE THE COMMUNITY AND 
FURTHER CONTRIBUTE TO THE WELL 
BEING OF THE COMMUNITY. OVER THE 
NEXT YEAR WE WILL BE WORKING WITH 
OUR NEIGHBOUR, BOFFO PROPERTIES, 
ON ALL PLANS FOR AN EXPANDED 
FACILITY AT 1725 VENABLES STREET.
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User
Sticky Note
The Kettle Friendship Society aims to support people living with mental illness to lead healthier lives and provide seamless and flexible services and programs tailored to the needs of each individual.  We continue to strive for better means to support the people who utilize our services; room to house all of our programs are at a premium.  Our current facility has been beyond capacity since opening its doors in 2000 and there is critical need to expand and redevelop The Kettle.



OUR VISION:
A NEW KETTLE

OUR VISION: A NEW MODEL

Our vision is a new purpose built facility that can  
better accommodate our services and clients.

We have developed a plan to fund expansion and  
provide facilities by redeveloping the property in  
partnership with our neighbour, Boffo Properties.  
Under this development model a new market residential  
component will finance The Kettle facilityincluding  
our non-market supportive residential units.

OUR VISION: 
EXPANDED SERVICES

We have an established presence in the local community and our facility is well used, but 
beyond capacity. Our vision is for a new facility that can accommodate the needs of our 
growing community. There is a need to expand and improve our services and we no longer 
want to turn away individuals in need due to lack of space.

We envision an expanded Kettle will include:

•	 Increased space for our daily meals program

•	 Additional recreational space at the Drop-In Centre

•	 An expanded SEED program  
(Self Esteem and Employment Program)  
with more training and work opportunities

•	 Improved kitchen facilities and additional  
storage space on site

•	 Increased office space for staff so they can  
adequately serve clients

•	 Supportive housing units on site for our clients

•	 Art gallery for Kettle clients to display and sell art
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